

January 18, 2012

Mark T. Felicetty
Assistant Director of Parks & Recreation
City of Dania Beach
100 West Dania Beach Blvd.
Dania Beach, FL 33004

RE: Dania Beach Extension Agreement

Dear Mr. Felicetty:

On behalf of Limousines of South Florida, we would like to extend our appreciation and thank you for allowing us to provide excellent customer service to your city. We would be much honored to accept the extension agreement for an addition two months through March 13, 2012. With accepting this agreement, the terms of the agreement would remain unchanged.

Thank you once again for allowing us the opportunity to service your community. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me (954) 523-2254

Sincerely,	Cityob Dania Beach, Florida
Vasti Amaro Senior Vice President	. J
East Region Operations	
attest:	Robert Baldwin City Manager
	approved as to Form and correctnessi
Louise Stilson, CMC City Clark	
	Thomas J. ansbro. City attorney
Date	6053 W. Century Blvd, 9th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90045

Phone: 310.981.9500 - Fax: 310.981.9501 - www.keolistransit.com